
BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 

 
BUTLER WATER CUSTOMERS MAY RESUME NORMAL WATER USE 

 
 

Butler Water customers were notified on Monday, June 24th of a mandatory Boil Water Advisory due to 

high turbidity levels at the water treatment plant.  We are pleased to report that the treatment process was 

restored to optimal performance and required samples have been analyzed with satisfactory results. 

 

There is no longer a need to boil your water, and you may resume normal 

water usage. 
 

***This notice only applies to customers served directly by the Butler Water 

Department.  Bloomingdale Water Department,  Kinnelon Water Department 

and Highcrest (PVWC) customers must independently lift their own Boil Water 

Advisories, their customers should continue to boil water until they are notified 

by their respective water systems.*** 
 

Additionally, the water use restrictions on lawn watering and unnecessary water use implemented on 

Thursday, June 20th are also lifted effective immediately. 

 

What was done? 

 

Butler’s treatment plant operators restored the treatment process to optimal performance shortly after the 

high turbidity level occurred, and turbidity levels returned to satisfactory.  As a precaution, and in 

accordance with NJDEP regulations, a Boil Water Advisory was issued to customers until further 

sampling and analysis could be completed to confirm the safety and satisfactory quality of the water.  

Butler Water consulted with NJDEP and provided necessary data for their review.  At NJDEP’s direction, 

water samples were collected from various locations in the water system and analyzed by a third party 

state-certified laboratory to confirm the drinking water was safe for use.  The sample analysis has been 

completed and the results are satisfactory. 

 

More information: 

 

For questions, please contact Keith Smith at (973) 838-7200 x413 or Brian Pumo at (973) 838-7200 x410.   

 

 

 

This notice is being sent to you by the Butler Water Department. 
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